
 

 

 

22 April 2024 
 
Reception visit to White Post Farm 
Tuesday 21st May 2024 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
Our trip to White Post Farm is almost here! We will be visiting the farm on Tuesday 21st May 2024. 
 
Children will be travelling to the farm via coach, leaving school at 9am and should arrive back in 
time for their usual home time arrangements.  
 
All children will be required to have a packed lunch on the day. As all children in Reception are 
entitled to Universal free school meals, school are able to provide a packed lunch, however 
children will have the opportunity to provide a packed lunch from home. School packed lunches 
consist of a cheese sandwich, a small vegan roll, a piece of fruit and a piece of chocolate crunch. 
Please use the below link to order a school lunch by Friday 10th May. We are unfortunately unable 
to order additional packed lunches after this date.  
 
As previously advised, the cost of the visit is £23.20 which is payable online via ParentPay. If you 
are yet to make your contributions, please do so no later than Friday 3rd May 2024 to avoid the 
disappointment of having to cancel the trip. 
 
We are also asking for parent volunteers to attend the visit. If you are interested, please use the 
below link to confirm. Please note that volunteers are selected entirely at random to ensure that 
everyone gets an equal opportunity.  
 

Please click here to consent to your child attending the visit – please note, without consent, your 

child will not be allowed to go on the visit.  
 
Many thanks, 
Miss Blakemore 
EYFS Lead 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSell3_hRH6ciaCB_wXj9MHJejzuIZakAZnNg3ECGmy8_Tz93g/viewform?usp=sf_link

